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May 18, 2018 

William and Christina Uleano 
58 McLaughlin Terrace 
Derby, CT 06418 

RE: Brooke Uleano 
CABE Student Leadership Award 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Uleano, 

The Derby Board of Education would like to recognize your daughter, Brooke, for 
receiving the Connecticut Association of Boards of Education Student Leadership 
Award. 

On behalf of the Board of Education and myself: I invite you and Brooke to our next 
Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, June 5, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the Derby Middle 
School Cafetorium. 

We are very proud of Brooke! 

r. Matthew J. Conway, Jr. 
Superintendent of Schools 

cc: Jim Gildea, Chairman, Board of Education 
William Vitelli, Principal, Derby Middle School 
file 


